
Good news! Changes to Medi-Cal
asset rules mean more people
can get coverage.
Asset limits have increased. A new law means there
will be no asset limits starting in 2024.

HELP IS AVAILABLEIf you apply for Medi-Cal in 2023:

If you apply for Medi-Cal in 2024:

If you are thinking of applying for
Medi-Cal, submit your application today.

• Applications will not ask for 
asset information starting on 

January 1, 2024. 

• Medi-Cal will consider income 
information but will not 
consider assets.

• Medi-Cal will consider assets and 
income information as part of the 
application process.

• The current asset limit is $130,000 for 
one person.
• Each additional household member adds 
$65,000 to the asset limit. Up to 10 members 

can be in a household.

• Even if you were recently denied 
coverage, the changes mean you may 

now be eligible.

Health Enrollment
Navigators can
provide in-person
assistance. 

For more information, visit 
KeepMediCalCoverage.org

www.benefitscal.com

(800) 223-8383
8:00am - 5:00pm

Daly City - 271 92nd St.
Belmont - 400 Harbor Blvd Bldg B

East Palo Alto - 2415 University Ave
Redwood City - 2500 Middlefield Rd.


